
  Joseph Babatunde

 2023 Recipient of the 
PCK Diversity Scholarship 





“Receiving this 2023 scholarship is a sign to me to continue to further

my education. It also validates the sacrifices of my mother. It is an
honor to be recognized by an organization that values diversity and

supports students with less opportunities and who come from
different backgrounds."



 "With this assistance, I will continue to pursue my passion which is to
study computer science."  He looks forward to starting University and
shared "I am committed to being a role model to other students who

face similar challenges and also serve as a source of inspiration to
pursue their dreams. I’m extremely grateful to PCK Intellectual

Property for the golden opportunity."
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